July 20, 2012

Dear Student,

We hope that you are enjoying your summer and we are thrilled about the upcoming school year! We would like to welcome John Hughes from Logan, Utah. John will be taking Travis Schwab's position as Director of ATEC. Travis was offered a position back in Idaho that would include coaching his son. We are sad to see him go, but are excited for his possibilities.

ATEC will be holding student registration and Meet the TEACHER on August 17th **from 12:00pm to 3:00pm.** Students and parents will have an opportunity to meet with their teacher and turn in the attached registration forms.

School will officially begin on August 21, 2012. School hours are Monday, 7:45am-1:15pm, and Tuesday thru Friday, 7:45am-2:15pm.

Students will need to bring a daily sack lunch. Microwaves are available, but students will not have access to refrigeration. Insulated lunch boxes are recommended to keep food at a safe temperature.

Transportation is being arranged through the Alpine School District bus garage. You should be contacted by your student's bus driver regarding pick up and drop off times. If you need to make any changes or have transportation concerns, please contact the bus garage directly at 801-763-7072.

We are excited for the new school year and look forward to seeing you soon.

Like Travis, I have an "open door" philosophy. I am excited to meet you and I would love to meet your parents. Please feel free to come in and talk with me. Also, if you have any questions, please contact your teacher or myself at 801-610-8186.

Kind regards,

John Hughes, Director Alpine Transition & Education Center